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Headteacher’s update

Efforts to High Things

Welsh Cultural Events
Today has been a great St. David’s day! I am really looking
forward to our Eisteddfod on Monday, here are all the
prizes that we are going to be giving out and I have been
signing certificates ready for the day.
Miss Waters has been at Lliswerry Primary School today for
their Eisteddfod and had the privilege of listening to Alex
Wharton the Welsh Poet Laureate. 

Some of our Year 7 Learners are off to Llangrannog
today, I know they will have a wonderful time and
look forward to hearing all about it when they
return.

The rest of Year 7 have been engaged
in a range of cultural activities
including making love spoons, playing
Welsh language games, building
castles using Minecraft and learning to
play Yma o Hyd on the keyboard. A
great day developing ethical, informed
citizens of Wales and the world.



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.  

Best wishes,

                                                                       Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                        HeadteacherEfforts to High Things

Sports Results
Year 7 v Abersychan Lost 9-2 Seren y Gêm Darcey E.
Year 8 v Abersychan Lost 17-7 Seren y Gêm Eliza R-L

Year 7 v Gwynllyw Won 5-4 Seren y Gêm Sophie S.
Year 8 -v Gwynllyw Lost 5-3 Seren y Gêm Eliza R-L

Year 11 - Careers Event
Today a number of visitors have been working with Year 11 learners
giving them information about post 16 pathways. We welcomed the
following organisations:
Coleg Gwent, Cardiff and Vale College, ACT , Aspirations training,
Newport Youth Service, MPCT (Military preparation), People Plus, ITEC,
Newport Youth Academy. 
There were lots of freebies on offer too as modelled by 
one of Y11 learners!!!!

Pathways - Year 9 and Year 10
Year 9 Pathways continues to be a big focus for learners. There have been some fantastic
conversations around the subjects that learners want to take in relation to their future
aspirations. Their maturity in seeking guidance and support is a credit to them and their
families.
Here is the link to the Year 9 Pathways Information folder so parents and carers can
access the information directly themselves.
A reminder email has been sent to all Determination and Resilience learners Hwb emails,
the google form for them to choose their options was in this email.
Year 10 learners have also been sent (via their google classroom) a google form to
choose their Year 11 one year course. 
The deadline for completion of Year 9 and Year 10 google options forms is 9am on
Monday 8th March

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F1wQqU0X7nRIYHB8w2kt7SJ_-BcusKyRr1&data=05%7C02%7CFitzgeraldJ17%40newportschools.wales%7C1d98bd416a634338af1108dc39c9f0c9%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638448786688705422%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YIdxROUg9aO7%2FhJBD0FKujMtMFKgvdHY6aXyjWvOsT0%3D&reserved=0

